Bucell, Bridjette

From: Mike C. Isom [Mike_lsom@kellytractor.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 8:17 AM

To: Bucell, Bridjette

Subject: RE: Kelly Tractor Inspection on 11-20-12

Hello Ms. Bucell,
| have forwarded your e-mail to Keith DeLuca at Pantropic.

Regards,
Mike Isom

From: Bucell, Bridjette [mailto:Bridjette.Bucell@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 1:21 PM

To: Mike C. Isom

Subject: Kelly Tractor Inspection on 11-20-12

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Isom,

Once returning to the office following our inspection | did find that the Pan Tropic facility does have an EPA ID number.
I've attached their inspection report for you reference.

What is the address of the building in the back (the one that the big orange arrow is pointing at)?
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Thank you,

Bridjette Bucell

Environmental Specialist

Compliance/Enforcement Hazardous Waste Program
400 N, Congress Avenue, Suite 200

West Palm Beach, FL 33401

Phone: (561) 681-6722

Fax: (561) 681-6770

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

For the latest information on water issues in Florida, please visit http:/ /www.protectingourwater.org / presented by the
Florida Department of Environmental Protection.




